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To Previous Applicants of the 2017 Homeless Investments RFP:

This letter is to inform you that the Seattle Human Services Department will be releasing $244,400 in

funds for homeless outreach in February 2019. This Request for Qualification (RFQ) will be a closed,

expedited process and is only being made available to agencies that applied for Outreach & Engagement
funding through the City’s 2017 Homeless Investments RFP and agencies currently funded by HSD to

provide Outreach services.

The Outreach services investment is intended to benefit people who are homeless and their neighbors

in the First Hill, Capitol Hill, and Chinatown-International District neighborhoods.

Please join Seattle Human Services Department staff at one of the Information Sessions about this
additional funding opportunity for homeless outreach in the three neighborhoods listed above.

Timeline:

Funding Opportunity Released

Monday, February 25, 2019

Information Session

Wednesday, February 27, 2019
9:30-10:30 a.m.

Seattle Municipal Tower

700 Fifth Avenue

Seattle, WA 98104

19t Floor (room 1940)

Online Information Session (SKYPE)

Friday, March 1, 2019

10:00 - 11:00 a.m.

Log-in information will be provided to agencies via
an Outlook appointment.

Application Deadline

Tuesday, March 12, 2019 by 4:00 p.m.

Planned Award Notification

Monday, April 1, 2019

Contract Start Date

Monday, April 15, 2019

Please visit HSD’s Funding Opportunities webpage for more information. If you have questions, please

contact the Funding Process Coordinator Jess Chow at Jess.Chow@seattle.gov.

Sincerely,

Tiffany Washington
Deputy Director of Homelessness
Human Services Department

700 Fifth Avenue, Suite 5800 | PO Box 34215 | Seattle, WA 98124-4215 | 206-386-1001 | seattle.gov/humanservices




